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Last month we talked about how to look up scams to protect yourself from 
falling victim. Another important step is to be aware of new scams. 
 
SSA OIG, jointly with DOL OIG, NASA OIG, PRAC, & FBI, issued a scam alert 
to warn about the use of federal law enforcement credentials and badges in 
impersonation scams. Please read and be on the lookout for this type of 
scam in your area. 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

The Senior Medicare Patrol (SMP) helps to educate Medicare beneficiaries about ways to prevent, detect, and combat 

Medicare fraud.  For more information about Medicare fraud, visit the Stop Medicare Fraud website at 

www.stopmedicarefraud.org. 

 


